
EXHIBIT B 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW OF 
ACCOUNTING OF DEVELOPER FEES 

FOR 2014-2015 FISCAL YEAR IN THE FOLLOWING 
FUND OR ACCOUNT: DEVELOPER FEES FUND 25 

As required by Government Code Sections 66001(d) and 66006(b), the 
Alameda Unified School District is required to have an Accounting for 
Developer Fees Report available for public review at least 15 days prior to the 
Alameda Unified School District Governing Board review of the information 
and adoption of a Resolution regarding accounting. 

Accounting of Developer Fees for 2016-2017 Fiscal Year 
(Developer Fees Fund 25) will be presented to the Alameda Unified School 
District Governing Board for approval during the January 23, 2017 Board 
Meeting.

The 2016-2017 fiscal year report as it pertains to the Developer Fees Fund 25 
is available for review on the District’s Bulletin Board located at 2060 
Challenger Drive.




